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DATE: March 1, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey,  Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Request for Qualifications # 38433, Projects General Engineering 

Services 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   What Firms currently hold this contract?  
A1: The 2018 Engineering and Environmental Services RFQ included “Discipline D: Detailed 

engineering design, construction monitoring, and other related services for water resources 
projects.”  The firms that currently hold contracts for “Discipline D” are Black & Veatch 
Corporation, CDM Smith Inc., Four Waters Engineering Inc., Jones Edmunds & Associates Inc., 
Kimley-Horn and Associates Inc., and Reiss Engineering Inc. 

 
Q2: After reviewing the addendum for the GES RFQ 38433, some of the services have been removed 

(looks like disciplines A, B & C).  Will there be another RFQ released with these services in 
it?  Or will this be the only GES RFQ to come out?  

A2: Another, separate RFQ will be advertised in the near future, which will include services similar to 
disciplines ‘A, ‘B’, and ‘C’ of the 2018 Engineering and Environmental Services RFQ.   

 
 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Friday, March 17, 2023 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the proposal 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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